
Important Announcement: Altered School 

Meal Plans 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about some changes to our 

school meal plans that will take effect starting next week. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances regarding food supply chains, we will be adjusting our meal 

options to ensure that all students continue to receive nutritious and balanced meals. 

The new meal plans will include: 

• Weekly rotating menu featuring seasonal fruits and vegetables 

• Increased vegetarian and gluten-free options 

• Selection of protein-rich meals to support student health 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we navigate these changes. Please do not 

hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in promoting the health and well-being of our 

students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


